
  

In order to keep the drop-off and pick-up lines moving as quickly as possible, please make sure 

you pull up ALL the way up in the line before opening your car door. We can fit double the 

amount of cars in the area if everyone moves up, which means it will take you HALF the time to 

get through the parking lot. For everyone's safety, please make sure you are not on your cell 

phone and your students enter and exit the cars from the passenger side. We want every student 

to be safe. 
 


